FOR AND ABOUT THE PEOPLE OF AT&T

JULY/AUGUST
— 1993

/?9Y AcCE

vy wBc)
Award o

¥ LS



THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON R - C E l V E L-
CHAIRMAN'S OFFICE
September 28, 1993
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Dear Bob:

A copy of the July/August issue of Focus
was recently brought to my attention, and I was
encouraged to read about the many ways AT&T is
dealing with AIDS in the workplace. The concern
of the caring people at AT&T in response to the
HIV/AIDS epidemic is truly an inspiration.

The growing commitment of corporate leaders
to join the fight against AIDS is impressive,
and I commend you for being in the vanguard.

Sincerely,




